Date_____________

To the Parent/Guardian of ____________________________________

Your child has proven to be well mannered in my classroom and has exhibited a love of music.  They sing well and have an enthusiasm for the arts.  The Regional Choirs of the Indianapolis Children’s Choir are now scheduling auditions this month.  Please call to schedule a 15 minute audition slot.
I highly recommend your child to audition and participate in Indianapolis Children’s Choir. You do not need to prepare anything in advance for your audition.

Please call the ICC office (317-940-9640) for more information and to schedule an audition.

Respectfully,
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